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FRIDAY, 04 JULY – The Public Service Department (JPA) is inviting

postgraduate students to apply for the Yang di-Pertuan Agong scholarship for the
2014/2015 academic session.

According to a statement issued by the department, a total of 12 places were
offered and the attention would be given to those taking the science and technology

as well as law and Islamic Finance courses.

The 12 places are equally divided; six for the Doctorate degree (PhD) and the rest
for Masters degree.

According to the statement, application can be made online by visiting

www.jpa.gov.my or http://esilav2.jpa.gov.my starting at 5.00 pm today.

Further enquiries can be obtained by calling 03-88853546/3569/3571. The closing date is 18 July. – SS (fl)
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